Exhibit "C"



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

MONICA ZOLTANSKI MAYOR

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

January 14, 2023

TO:

James Sorensen, Community Development Director

FROM:

Mayor Zoltanski

RE:

Sign Code Amendment

As Mayor of Sandy City, I hereby request that the Planning staff study and prepare an amendment to the City's temporary sign code to allow temporary signs to be attached to fences in residentially zoned properties, if the fence is located on private property and the property owner has given permission.

Please prepare an appropriate amendment that can be reviewed by the Planning Commission and then forwarded to the City Council.

Mayor Zoltanski